
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER September 17th, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

It’s been wonderful to walk  around our school and see all of the amazing things that are 

going on in our classrooms.  Our students and teachers are working hard each day and I 

am extremely pleased with the progress that they have made so far. It’s truly an honor to 

be the Principal of HHMS! 

Please encourage your child to seek out our Middle School Clubs, as we are very proud of 

all that we offer.  Important club information can be found on the walls around the school 

and during morning announcements.  Our Guidance Department will also be sending an 

email of when each club/activity will be meeting throughout the school year. 

I am truly looking forward to an amazing school year and I look forward to seeing you all 

at Back-to-School Night on September 22nd.    

Do not forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

Have a great weekend and good luck to all of our Junior Aviator Sport’s Teams!!! 

- Mr. Mastropietro 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 September 22nd: Back to School Night 

 September 29th: Picture Day 

 October 13th: Character Ed Day (6th and 
7th Grade) 

 October 13th: PSAT (Grade 8) 
          


